
Item A1 – Appendix E(ii) 
 

Dennings Solicitors 
12-15 Unity Walk 
Tipton 
West Midlands 
DY4 8QL 

Direct Line: (01536) 534323 

e-mail: russhowell@kettering.gov.uk 

Our Ref: RMH 

Your Ref: ADS/LJB/KLMT/001/008 

Date: 27 March 2015 

 
Dear Sirs 
 
I would refer to your letter dated 19 February 2015 received at this office 27 February 
2015 and referenced as above. 
 
Firstly my apologies for the delay in replying. 
 
I have referred your response to this Authority’s lawyers who have considered its 
content and I am advised that they remain of the view that the consultation process in 
this instance complies with the law.  
 
I note that the letter simply makes general statements about the law and the validity 
of the consultation process but that it does not contain any direct representations as 
to why the proposal is not in the public interest or how it would affect your client 
Kettering Vehicle Rentals Limited.  
 
Should you have any such representations on behalf of your client, please could you 
put these forward, to be received at this office by no later than 7 April 2015 failing 
which the new policy will be put before the relevant committee of the council for 
adoption. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Russ Howell 
Health Services Manager 
 


